
GROUNDBREAKING EVENT 

Construction is progressing at The Village at Rockville Glenmere project.  The project includes a 130 unit apartment 

building with underground parking, an indoor aquatic center, fitness space and dining venues. Recent activity includes 

new traffic lanes and mass excavation. Coming soon are concrete foundations and underground utilities. The campus 

will start welcoming residents to Glenmere in fall of 2020.   

ROCKVILLE PROGRESS 

ARCH was pleased to participate in the groundbreak-

ing ceremony for The Legacy at North Augusta’s new 

Memory Care Unit. The project will add a three-story 

addition and include renovations to existing spaces 

within the building.   

ARCH ON THE ROAD 

Frank Muraca recently presented an education ses-

sion at the LeadingAge Illinois annual conference 

on the complexities of a high-rise renovation. Brit 

Vipham hosted a campfire session during the Expo-

sition on the importance of understanding your 

facilities capital expenditures.  

Next up for the ARCH team include attending the 

LeadingAge Colorado conference in Vail and a 

presentation at the LeadingAge California confer-

ence in Monterey. Our presentation will discuss  

the importance of capital planning, examining best 

practices for managing building assets, how to de-

velop facility forecasts and how capital planning 

relates to organizations’ long-range plans.   


